
 

Data protection and coronavirus: what you need to know 

The Information Commissioners Office (ICO) recognises the unprecedented 
challenges we are all facing during the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic. 

This is particularly relevant to new community groups set up to support the 
vulnerable, but who have no knowledge of the requirements relating to data 
protection.  

ICO have also published Q and As for organisations that might help. If you still need 
help, ring ICO on 0303 123 1113. 

 

 

 

https://ico.org.uk/for-organisations/data-protection-and-coronavirus/

